
 

 

 

 

Our City was designated as one of the Hardest to Count (HTC) tracts in the 
nation in 2010 and designated in 2018 as a Mental Health Professional 
Shortage Area (HPSA) in Bexar County. This indicates health care provider 
shortages in primary care, dental health; or mental health. Our goal is to 
considerably improve our Bexar County, City of Leon Valley statistics.  
 
In order to accomplish this, we are requesting everyone to complete their 
Census 2020 questionnaire! Our measure of success will be in obtaining an 
accurate and complete census necessary to determine fair allocation of 
federal dollars for resources, services and infrastructure that support our 
everyday quality of life. Overall, the success of our Census 2020 campaign 
has the potential to result in the “community well-being includes community 
health; economic resilience; educational capacity; household stability; and 
environmental adaptation.” The City of Valley’s goal in to surpass our 
Census 2010 Complete Count response rate of 76%, as a result being able 
to eliminate health disparities in our community and achieving health 
equity.” “You Count Leon Valley!”.   

 


